Ralph Lowe

Phone MU g-7941

)
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BRox 832 dl/fic{[and, Texas

April 29, 1957 - '

Qil Conservation Commission
Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexicc

Attention: Mr. R. F. Montgomery
Gentlemen:

With reference to our M. D. Self - #3-D-6-26-38 Langlie
Mattix Field, please be advised that we have executed a gas
purchase contract with El1 Paso Natural Gas Company for this
gas, but to rightaway troubles they will be unable to make
connection prior to our deadline of May 7, 1957. however they
have promised to be connected sometime after May 15, 1957.
Therefore we respectifully request temporary NFO.

Very truly yours,

RALPH LOWE
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W. A. Taylor, Bgent
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